
 

 

 

 

 May 6, 2020 

 

 

 

Re:  DW 17-165, Abenaki Water Company, Inc.-Rosebrook Water System 

Request for Change in Rates 

Scheduling Continuation of Step II Hearing on May 21, 2020 

 

To the Parties: 

 

By secretarial letter dated April 15, 2020, the Commission scheduled a hearing on April 23, 2020 on 

Omni Mount Washington Hotel, LLC’s (Omni) motion regarding contested rate case expenses and 

Abenaki Water Company, Inc.’s (Abenaki) motion to extend the Step II filing deadline.  On 

April 23, 2020, the Commission conducted a remote hearing on the Omni’s motion, but there was 

insufficient time for it to complete the hearing on Abenaki’s motion.  

 

Commission Staff has notified the Commission that all parties are available on May 21, 2020 to 

continue the hearing on Abenaki’s motion to extend Step II deadline.  Accordingly, the Commission 

has scheduled the hearing to resume on Thursday, May 21, 2020, at 9:00 a.m.  The May 21, 2020 

hearing will be conducted in accordance with the “Remote Hearing Guidelines” contained in the 

secretarial letter dated April 6, 2020. 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 Debra A. Howland     

 Executive Director 

  

 

cc: Service List (Electronically) 

 Docket File 

 

  

 
CHAIRWOMAN 
Dianne Martin 
 
COMMISSIONERS 
Kathryn M. Bailey 
Michael S. Giaimo 
 
EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR 
Debra A. Howland 
 

STATE OF NEW HAMPSHIRE 
 

 
 

PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION 

21 S. Fruit St., Suite 10 
Concord, N.H. 03301-2429  

 
 

TDD Access: Relay NH 
1-800-735-2964 

 
Tel. (603) 271-2431 

 
FAX No. 271-3878 

 
Website: 

www.puc.nh.gov 



 

Service List - Docket Related 
Docket#: 17-165 

Printed: 5/6/2020 

Email Addresses 

 

ExecutiveDirector@puc.nh.gov 
james.brennan@oca.nh.gov 
mab@nhbrownlaw.com 
stacey.burgess@mclane.com 
pradip.chattopadhyay@oca.nh.gov 
robyn.descoteau@puc.nh.gov 
rosebrook.president@gmail.com 
cellms@omnihotels.com 
viggo.fish@mclane.com 
steve.frink@puc.nh.gov 
thomas.getz@mclane.com 
david.goyette@puc.nh.gov 
donald.kreis@oca.nh.gov 
NLaChance@NewEnglandServiceCompany.com 
jayson.laflamme@puc.nh.gov 
anthony.leone@puc.nh.gov 
pluongo@plymouthrock.com 
pmueller@comcast.net 
amanda.noonan@puc.nh.gov 
ocalitigation@oca.nh.gov 
stephenpstcyr@yahoo.com 
Randal.Suozzo@des.nh.gov 
Christopher.tuomala@puc.nh.gov 
joseph.vercellotti@puc.nh.gov 

 


